From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 7:01 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Entegrus has submitted for a rate increase to the Ontario Energy Board. The rates are high
right now and this will make it more difficult on the citizens of St.Thomas No rate increases
are needed. Especially a 200 percent rate increase

Name: David Van Pelt

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





